
Diocese of Camden 

South Jersey English Cursillo 

Secretariat Minutes February 2nd, 2013 

 Meeting was held at the Villa Rosello in Newfield, N.J. at 9:00am 

 Attendees: Joe Orndorf, Sister Mary Paul, Mary Welsh, Tom & Val 

Vassallo, Deb Ayars, Terry Larkin, Dorathy Garozzo, Robert 

Maldonado, Michael & Suzanne Jenkins 

 Meeting opened with a Welcome from the new Lay Director Joe Orndorf 

Prayer and Scripture reading.  We gathered as humble servants. 

 Our Diocese of Camden South Jersey Cursillo By-Laws have been published on the 

web-site and are pending final approval of Secretariat. 

 Lay Director Joe O. handed out papers listing goals, ideas and suggestions for each 

area of the movement to be addressed. The goals, ideas and suggestions in this 

document are to be used going forward to track our progress. 

Pre-Cursillo 

 Form for candidates must be complete along with Sponsorship form before we can 

accept candidates. 

 Are there any candidates, for the men or women’s weekend?  Not as of this date. 

 All candidate and sponsor information is to be stored electronically.  Along with those 

attending Ultreya and School of Leaders. 
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 South Jersey Men’s Weekend is scheduled in Cape May, N.J. on October 31st thru 

November 3, 2013 – pending the submission of a valid candidate before the first 

deposit is due.  

 Suzanne Jenkins volunteered in the Cursillo area to re-examine the guidelines for 

Team Formation. 

Post- Cursillo 

 Dorathy G. is to compile a list of events of Regional Activities and deadlines. 

         Treasury Report        

 Treasury Report by Mary Welsh- to date we have $2,216.57. Detailed report is on the 

web-site.              


